
Voice network activities - asking everyone 
about costs
Talking to parents

Helping your group to ask parents and carers about school costs.

Voice groups can help to ask families what they think about costs. Boghall Primary School in West 
Lothian created a film and posted it on X/Twitter to involve parents and get them to fill out a costs 
survey.

You can show the film, Talking about Costs and Money at School to other people in your school, 
including parents and carers. This short animation explains why it’s good for schools and families to 
talk about costs.

Find the Talking about Costs and Money at School animation 
at https://tinyurl.com/kmbbm7ht


